
Measures to manage High Temperature 

Posted on 2 Apr 2024. 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

In view of the significantly warmer climate recently, your child/ward is allowed to atend school in the 
school P.E. a�re with immediate effect un�l further no�ce.  With the classrooms well-ven�lated and 
being more comfortably a�red, he/she will enjoy learning in school beter. 

Your child/ward will be advised on the school a�re required for specific occasions or par�cipa�on in 
ac�vi�es outside school during this period.  Failure to comply may cause him/her to be barred from 
par�cipa�on.  

If your child/ward is not fas�ng, he/she is encouraged to bring along a water botle daily and be well-
hydrated throughout the day.  

Thank you. 

Regards, 

Mr Loh Yan Xiang 

HOD Student Management 

  


